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I live in residential Eugene which abounds with family pets, wildlife and children. Leaf 

blowers are used and often blow debris and dust into yards, public areas such as bus 

stops or parking areas and school play areas and parks. The rate of asthma and 

other respiring ailments continues to rise. During wildfires in recent years gardeners 

continued to work causing additional hardship. Please take this issue seriously . 

Thank you. Paula Stout Eugene, Oregon voter, tax payer and grandmother. 


